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NOTICE: New Driver Pay Rates On Hold Pending Outcome of 
Uber Lawsuit   

 

The New York City Taxi and Limousine Commission (TLC) approved 
changes to its driver pay rules on November 15, 2022, raising the 
minimum rates of pay for drivers working for High-Volume For-Hire 
Services (Lyft & Uber). As announced in Industry Notice #22-03, these 
increased minimum pay rates were scheduled to take effect on 
December 19, 2022. However, Uber filed a lawsuit seeking to strike 
down the new driver pay standards and successfully petitioned a judge 
to halt the new rates from becoming effective until further judicial action 
is taken. 

Accordingly, no new pay rates will go into effect for High Volume For-
Hire Service drivers on December 19, 2022. Drivers should refer to the 
existing pay rates effective March 01, 2022, which can be found on the 
TLC’s website.   

If you have questions about the current pay structure, please contact 
the TLC’s Driver Protection Unit, which investigates pay related issues, 
by calling (718) 391-5539 or e-mailing driverprotection@tlc.nyc.gov.   

Sincerely,   

Taxi and Limousine Commission   
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